

# 2017-04-24 Project Management Meeting

## Date

24 Apr 2017

## Attendees

- [Burke Mamlin](#)
- [Wyclif Luyima](#)
- [Theresa Cullen](#)
- [Daniel Kayiwa](#)
- [Stephen Senkomago Musoke](#)

## Discussion items

Item	Who	Notes
RefApp 2.6	<a href="#">Hillary Bagiire</a> & <a href="#">Rafal Korytkowski</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Release moving along on Talk</li><li>• No evidence of blockers that we know of</li></ul>
RefApp 2.7	<a href="#">Stephen Senkomago Musoke</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Would like to start with similar process of 2.6: 3 big features and 4 small features</li><li>• Approach it as "2 cycles" (one per quarter)<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• May - July</li><li>• August - October</li></ul></li><li>• Consider a "priority and then find resources" approach instead of just a "here's what we can get done with what we have" approach<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Identify stretch goals and then hunt for resources to make the impossible probably</li></ul></li><li>• How to decide on features? How do we get broad input on priorities?<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>Ask implementations<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Scrum of scrums</li><li>• Survey</li><li>• Call out on Talk</li><li>• Reach out to individual implementations for one-on-one discussion</li></ul></li><li>Infrastructure Priorities<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>Continue migration to OWA (Angular/React) from GSP<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Adopting Bootstrap &amp; new Style Guide</li><li>• Metadata management</li></ul></li><li>• External Configuration</li><li>• New approach to sync</li><li>• Improvements to Reporting<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• ETL (may not fit in RefApp)</li></ul></li></ul></li><li>• GSoC projects</li></ul></li></ul>
Platform	<a href="#">Burke Mamlin</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• <a href="#">Rafal Korytkowski</a> released 2.0.5</li><li>• Core 2.1 beta released last week</li></ul>
Addons	<a href="#">Darius Jazayeri</a>	Deferred (Darius not available today)
Internships	<a href="#">Harsha Kumara</a> & <a href="#">Kaweesi Joseph</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• GSoC in good shape</li></ul>
Andela	<a href="#">Daniel Kayiwa</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Progress going well</li><li>• Did <a href="#">demo</a> last week</li><li>• Could benefit from a mid-experiment meetup between Andela &amp; OpenMRS to do a retrospective and assess expectations on both sides</li></ul>
Scrum of Scrums	<a href="#">Darius Jazayeri</a>	Discuss next week
PM Tool		<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• <a href="#">FM-193</a> needs to get on a design forum</li></ul>

## Action items

- Burke Mamlin to ask Michelle to set up a meetup between Andela & OpenMRS (Daniel, Jan, Darius ± others on OpenMRS side)
- Burke Mamlin will post to Talk about getting FM-193 on a design forum with Suranga or Harsha
- [Daniel Kayiwa](#) to f/u on security discussion with [Isaac Sears](#)